
                                                                                
 
 
                      CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As you can see from the outside of the building, construction is moving along very nicely.  The walls of 
the second floor are almost ready to take on the roof and when the roof is complete, weather will be 
less of an impediment to progress.   The two new Kindergarten classes are taking shape, with walls 
painted and some whiteboards already installed.  Some additional furniture has been delivered.  The 
Multiple Exceptionalities classroom is also approaching completion.  At the same time, our caretaking 
team has worked diligently to continue with the regular work of cleaning, waxing, painting and 
vacuuming.  Those rooms not impacted by construction are almost ready for teachers to move in!   
 
The next update will be posted on August 25th.   
 
Enjoy the remaining few weeks of summer! 

 


